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Principals 
Message 

 

Hello everyone! 

It has been another busy 
week and lots going on at 
Abbeyfield.  The PPEs 
have run very well, and 
our students have 
approached these 
successfully, maturely and 
with lots of confidence.  
Well done to all our Y11 
students and thank you 
for your support with 
these. 

It has been lovely seeing our National Careers Week take place too and so many sessions 
taking place and a number of students engaging with these.  It is always lovely seeing the 
mix of year groups interacting with each other too.    

World Book Day was a lovely success, and it was great to see so many staff dressed up. It 
was a wonderful day and spirits very high.  I am pleased to say we will be re-introducing 
mufti days at the school and raising money for a charity/initiative that will benefit the school.   
We will be reaching out to pupils during assemblies this term to discuss this further and to 
gain ideas to help us move forwards. The Sixth Form and School Council members will be 
pivotal in helping to organise these events and I am excited to hear their ideas. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend when it arrives.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 
 
 
 

It was a busy couple of weeks back and we continue to work hard to ensure our students 
are safe inside and outside of school. Here are some key updates.  

 

Assemblies: 

Next week, we will be holding assemblies alongside our police colleagues educating students 
on the dangers around indecent images.  

We will be showing the students this video:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MoRtLk1xihY 

 

If you would like further advice or support around concerns that your child could be sending 
or receiving indecent images, these websites may be of use: 

https://www.themix.org.uk/get-support 
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https://www.stopitnow.org.uk/ 

Please do also reach out to your students Head of Year if you would like to discuss your 
concerns with the school.  

 

Website & external support:  

Please check out the updates on our website under the 'Pastoral' section. You will now find 
updated information about external services as well as about our school counselling service.  

 

Year 11 Exam Anxiety Support Group: 

Our amazing in-house counsellors will be holding a 4 week exam anxiety group for Year 11 
students who are particularly anxious about their upcoming exams. Staff are currently 
nominating students for the group and if your child has been selected, you will be sent an 
email informing you. If you are concerned about your child and would like them to attend, 
please email us directly at: ABS-SafeGuarding@abbeyfieldschool.org.uk  

 

 

 
 

Social Media 

You can also see regular updates by following our social media channels too:  
 
 
Abbeyfield School 
 
 
 
 abbeyfield_school_npton 
 

 


